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17 June 2016 
 
 
 
 
 

Re:  Interim CTOC position on COPTTM Technical Note - Level 2 low speed (2LS) roads  
 
 
The Technical Note for Level 2 low speed (2LS) roads released on 3 June 2016 is indicated to have an 
effective date of 1 August 2016.  
 
Please be aware that CTOC will not be adopting the contents of the note into our area at this date, because 
more time is required: 
 

(i) to assess the technical details and their suitability for our network 
(ii) to reclassify road levels within our network if appropriate 
(iii) to adapt our Local Operation Procedures if appropriate 
(iv) for industry to adapt plans, operations and systems to the changes  

 
 
We will provide a further update when we are in a better position to advise on possible adoption. 
 
 
 
Regards 
 
 
 

Simon Harty   BE Civil (Hons) / Temporary Traffic Management Team Leader 
Christchurch Transport Operations Centre (CTOC)  
A partnership of CCC, NZTA and Ecan  
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